
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service - 21-Day Prayer For The Ukraine 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
February 26, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow. Pastor Adonia will be continuing our sermon series 

on, "School of Love: Practical and Spiritual Guidance on Deepening Our Most Important Relationships." 

She will be speaking on the husband/wife relationship 

 

Pastor Mike will also be sharing some updates on our conversations around receiving refugees from 

among our church families in Ukraine. It will be recorded and sent out as well. 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike shared a message on the parent/child relationship focused on the Parable of the 

Prodigal Son and the need for us to connect with that parental love that is unchanging and comes from 

God. Faced with the need for that kind of love, we all fall short, need to repent, and connect with nature, 

God, and those in our lives that model that kind of love. Enjoy the recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

School of Love Series: Deepening the Parent/Child Relationship Part 2 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

  
 

A big congratulations to Andrew and Uyanga Love on becoming United States citizens! They passed their 



 

 

tests with flying colors and Uyanga received her certificate directly from a Senator Michael Bennet. 

 

 
 

We were blessed to host the commitment ceremony for Kristian Holdhus and Sungmi Orr. It was a 

beautiful ceremony and we are so excited for this couple's future. Congratulations! 

 

 
 

Some members of our community have started doing a monthly jog to REI. All are welcome to join. It is 

a 4 mile round trip and great exercise! Join in this Sunday (27th), right after service. 

 

  
 

 
 

Another update on our renovation work across the street. Drywall, insulation, and recessed lighting are 

going in. Anton and John worked really hard to fill up a big dumpster before all the snow rolled in. Dr. 

Hentrich has also been helping us. Thank you to all the volunteers. As a reminder, this unit will be used 

by Anton's fundraising team. They plan to provide fundraising and educational opportunities for youth 

and to support our community's plans financially. 

 



 

 

 
 

As you saw in our recent email, we are in a 21-day prayer condition for the people of Ukraine. 

 

Pray for peace to be restored in Ukraine. 

 

Pray for the families that are trapped and fleeing to be safe and cared for 

 

Pray for our church families to be safe and reunited with one another. 

 

Pastor Mike will also be sharing an update tomorrow on our conversations around receiving refugees into 

our community. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 

 
 

Next Sunday is potluck Sunday. Please bring a dish to share. Please make sure to avoid nuts and peanuts. 

 



 

 

 
 

Next Sunday, we will have a special guest speaker who will be sharing a message on the Husband/Wife 

relationship. Andrew Love has pastored family churches in Manhattan and Maryland. Most recently, he 

has worked for and been a huge advocate for High Noon, speaking all over the globe to promote 

wholesome couples and families. He is also a great husband and father of 3 boys. 


